
From: Brian Gierard < xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx >  
Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 10:22 AM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: cruiseships 
 
I am adamantly against all cruise ships stopping in ketchikan, until we get all ketchikan residents 
vaccinated, with both vaccine shots. Its obvious with the trial runs that they have had didnt work. With 
the sacrifices we have all made so far i think its irresponsible to let tourist run all over 
town.                                                                                                                                
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